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Summary

The last meeting of the Joint Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee (JHOSC) was held 
on 15th December 2020, however the meeting was adjourned due to a Member taking ill.

The next meeting of the JHOSC is due to take place on 16th March 2021 at 5pm.  An 
update on issues discussed will be reported on in due course.

Recommendation(s)

The Health Scrutiny Committee is recommended to note the report.

Reason(s)

To keep the HSC updated on issues discussed at JHOSC meetings.

Public Background Papers Used in the Preparation of the Report: None

List of appendices: None


